
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Call for Nominations – Iqalugaarjuup Nunanga 

Territorial Park 

 

Start Date: February 28, 2019 

End Date: March 15, 2019 

Rankin Inlet, Nunavut                  30 sec 

 

The Government of Nunavut (GN) is calling for nominations from Rankin Inlet residents 

for the Iqalugaarjuup Nunanga Territorial Park Community Joint Planning and 

Management Committee (CJPMC). 

 

CJPMC provides advice and recommendations to the GN on all aspects related to the 

planning, establishment, operation and management of specific Territorial Parks. 

 

The GN is seeking individuals who demonstrate interest, knowledge and experience in 

parks, Inuit culture, heritage, tourism and wish to make a contribution to the 

establishment and joint planning of Iqalugaarjuup Nunanga Territorial Park. 

 

To apply, submit a resume and an expression of interest, clearly indicating why the 

individual should be considered to gnoble@gov.nu.ca.  Application forms are available 

here: https://gov.nu.ca/environment/information/resources-0  

 

If you wish to forward a nominee for consideration, require an application, or require 

further information, please call Geneva Noble at 867-975-7753 or email her at 

gnoble@gov.nu.ca. 

 

The deadline to apply is March 15, 2019. 
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Karen Flaherty 
Managers, Communications, Education and Outreach 
Department of Environment 
867-975-7761 
Kflaherty1@gov.nu.ca  
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